
English 
This half term we are reading Under the Sea (Hide 
and Peek). We will explore the text through 
sensory activities.  
Our Author of the Month for June is Eric Carle and 
for July, it’s Petr Horacek. Please see our reading 
newsletter for more information. 
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 
days a week and your child will continue to 
develop their listening skills through games, songs, 
rhymes and sensory massage. 

Maths 
In Maths this half term we will continue explore 
pre- number skills through sensory interactive 
activities. You can reinforce skills with your child 
through activities like looking for favourite colours 
in the environment and exploring ‘big’ object and 
‘small’ objects. 

Science 
In Science, our lessons 
will focus on plants and 
materials.  

Food Technology 
We will continue to focus on food from around the 
world. We will explore a range of ingredients and 
decide which foods look, feel, smell or taste the 
best. 
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Pink class 
‘Magic Carpet Ride (part 2)’ 

 

Physio 
All pupils with a Physio programme will continue 
to follow these each week. 
Rebound sessions will take place throughout the 
week and will provide a combination of building 
strength, co-ordination, and relaxation. 
Some pupils will take part in Hydrotherapy 
sessions on Wednesday mornings. 

Music 
Del from Dudley Performing Arts will continue to 
visit each Friday – we look forward to learning new 
songs and practising familiar songs. We will 
explore lots of different instruments. In music 
lessons, we will explore making loud and quiet 
sounds 

PSHE 
This half term, some of us will be exploring ways to 
stay healthy and others will be learning to respect 
other cultures. 
 

Horticulture 
This half term we will continue to focus on ‘colours 
of growth’, looking at the many shades of green in 
the natural environment. 

RE  
For RE this half term, we will be learning about  
special books. 
 Computing 

This term in our computing lessons, some pupils 
will be learning about programming, while others 
will explore cause and effect. 

Art and Design 
In Art this half term 
some pupils will be 
looking at Aboriginal art, 
exploring how to make 

art using dots. Others will be learning about 
sculpture in nature. 

Contextualised Learning 
At the end of the half term, we will invite a friend 
for a drink and snack 

 


